
ADOPT A HYDRANT 

SPUD, in collaboration with Sierraville Fire

Protection District #1 encourages you to

find the fire hydrant near your home and

help out by clearing snow away from the

hydrant  after storms. You can informally

"ADOPT A HYDRANT" in your

neighborhood and take responsibility to

clear snow 3 feet in all directions from the

hydrant, as well as keeping it visible from

the street. This is a great way to give back

to your community and neighborhood.  

Thank you for making yourself, your Family 

 and our Community a little safer!

ADOPT A HYDRANT 

WHAT DOES YOUR
MONTHLY WATER FEE

PAY FOR?

PAY YOUR BILL 
ONLINE

CHECK OUT WHAT'S IN
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Delivery of water to your property  

A clean and reliable water supply 

Monitoring the health and safety of

the water for community

consumption. 

Water Systems Operator     

Infrastructure   

Maintenance of the Tanks and Pump

House       

Fire Protection

Your Monthly Water Rate is based on the

number of EDUs (Equivalent Dwelling

Unit) allotted to each property owner. 

 The SPUD rate schedule includes:        

WHAT DOES YOUR
MONTHLY WATER RATE

PAY FOR?

THE MISSION OF THE SIERRAVILLE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT IS TO PROVIDE A
RELIABLE SUPPLY OF CLEAN, HEALTHY WATER TO OUR CUSTOMERS AT THE

LOWEST POSSIBLE COST, IN ACCORDANCE WITH CALIFORNIA STATE WATER
STANDARDS.

REMEMBER, YOU CAN PAY
YOUR BILL ONLINE!
spud.specialdistrict.org 

is a great resource for more

information
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